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Mary Lyons was a dedicated member of Quota International of Magnolia 
until her health problems dictated that she could not attend.  

She was President for our club for two terms, 1996-1997 and then again 
from 1997-1998. She received our Jewel Pin Award in 1995. 

Mary was an organizer and leader. But most of all, a hard worker. She loved 
fundraising and gave them her all. One year, she made beautiful scarfs for 
all our Quota pins we have. We like that so well, she made many more and 
we sold them at conference that year.  They were beautifully made with 
"Quota" embroidered on them.

She was a dear lady and she will be missed.


